



## **MEMO**

DATE:

October 3, 2023

FROM:

Tony Manfre, Superintendent of Pollution Control

TO:

**Water Pollution Control Authority** 

SUBJECT:

**Dart Hill Sewer Extension Proposal Summary** 

CC:

# OF PAGES: 1

The South Windsor Engineering Department has reached out to our office regarding a 700' extension of sewers on Dart Hill Road as part of a full road reconstruction project that is being planned for next year. The proposed sewer extension would include 3 manholes and 700' sewer pipe. This project would benefit 3 properties and add an estimated 570 gallons per day to the sewer system. The Town's Engineering Department is currently undergoing the project's design and can include the sewer extension as part of the project.